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With or without this bill, a conversation will continue, and we cannot continue to profit from 
pain and cruelty. We will collectively prove to ourselves as a society that vegan focused farming 
can be the least hurtful for ourselves, the land and all sentient beings. 
I am hoping to exist in a society that prioritises health over profit, and will persue to develop 
community regardless of the challenges. 


